FOUNDED 1902

| Was Eyes to the Blind

a"ean oM

218Y% p>ra o3y

P.O.B. 925 - Tel. 22597 = 25225

(Job 29, 15) (7D ,v°> )

YSxawe 53l oy a0 7o
Jewlsh INSTITUTE FOR The BLIND

25225-22597 5o - 925 a.n

JERUSALEM 25219 ,n*a
July 7, 1967

Our Ref. No. 3829

Chevra Kadishah

of the New Hope Congregation
981 Debbe Lane

Cineinnati, Ohio

Dear Gentlemen,

We thankfully acknowledge receipt of the kind donation of $40 for the welfare of our
blind men; women; and children, contributed by the New Hope Congregation's Chevra
Kadishah. Enclosed please find our official receipt no. 19506,

Hard developments occurred here. We suffered some damage to our Institute but,
thank God, none of the children was injured. We were in the shelter for 48 hours
during the shelling. But four members connected to our staff did not return, having
given their lives for their country. Now that the fighting is over; thank God, we
look forward to peace.

Through the help of our friends from all over the world we are able to help our
blind. May we hope for your continued support in the future.

Again, thank you! With best wishes, I am,

SiMcerdly yours,
JEW{SH [NSTITUTE FOR THE BLIND

Jacol) Igra
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